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AH Committee

From: Chris <christos808603@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 2:12 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
Aloha I am writing to you because maui needs more affordable housing. I am in support of makila 
farms and the amazing opportunity it offers for the working people of maui.   
Their 30 year affordable housing initiative just goes to show that this project is not intended for a 
10 year make money on Realestate propaganda.   
It is intended for the people who call maui their home.  Families that want to continue to live and 
contribute to the community. 
For myself I’m not even sure my family is going to qualify, based on their new max allowed income 
numbers for a house. I believe together we make just over the maximum income.  
Even though we might not qualify, it is not gonna stop me from wanting this amazing housing 
project for other family’s. That just wouldn’t be right.  
So please, please, please, help the living, working people of this island become first time home 
owners.    
Mahalo 
Christopher Gamache  
 
 
 
 


